
 
EXECUTIVE 

 
TUESDAY, 3 JUNE 2008 

 
DECISIONS 

 

Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of the Executive 
held on Tuesday, 3 June 2008.  The wording used does not necessarily reflect the 
actual wording that will appear in the minutes. 
 
Members are reminded that, should they wish to call in a decision, notice must be 
given to Democracy Support Group no later than 4pm on the second working day 
after this meeting – that is, Thursday, 5 June 2008. 
 
If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision sheet please 
contact Fiona Young (Tel. Extn. 1027). 
 

5. ‘YORK – A CITY MAKING HISTORY’: YORK’S 

SUSTAINABLE COMMUNITY STRATEGY AND 

LOCAL AREA AGREEMENT 

 

[See also under Part B Minutes] 
 
RESOLVED: (i) That the contents of the Sustainable Community 

Strategy ‘York – a City Making History’ be noted and 
endorsed. 

 
 (ii) That the updated Local Area Agreement for 2008, 

as circulated at the meeting, be endorsed for submission 
to and agreement with the Government. 

 
 (iii) That the LAA document be taken to the Staffing 

Matters and Urgency Committee for referral to 
Government Office and subsequent Ministerial sign-off. 

 
REASON: To ensure that the Council meets its statutory duty to 

produce a Sustainable Community Strategy and Local 
Area Agreement and in order to meet revised 
Government deadlines for the LAA. 

6. 'YORK - A CITY MAKING HISTORY': YORK'S 

SUSTAINABLE COMMUNITY STRATEGY AND 

LOCAL AREA AGREEMENT 

 

[See also under Part A Minutes] 
 
RECOMMENDED: That Council approve the Sustainable Community 

Strategy attached as Annex A to the report. 
 
REASON: To ensure that the Council meets its statutory duty 

to produce a Sustainable Community Strategy. 



 

7. REVIEW OF INFORMATION POLICY 
FRAMEWORK 

 

RESOLVED: (i) That the draft Data Protection Policy be approved. 
 
 (ii) That it be requested that future Member training 

include Data Protection responsibilities. 
 
REASON: To ensure that the Policy is fit for purpose and that 

Members are properly informed on the latest 
requirements regarding Data Protection legislation. 




